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17th October 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

West Park Museum Trip – Year 4 
 
To enhance our learning about the ancient Egyptians, I have booked a trip to West Park Museum 
(Macclesfield) to take part in the Egyptian experience. The children will have the chance to explore genuine 
Egyptian artefacts, learn about the life and beliefs of ancient Egyptian people and produce crafts. 
 
Our trip is to take place on Monday 6th November 2017. We will leave school at 9:15 am and expect to be 
back in school before 3:15pm. The cost of the trip is £13.35 per child, this includes £7.50 ticket cost, with 
the rest being travelling costs. The children are to wear their normal school uniform and a waterproof coat.  
 
Please bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag. Could you please ensure that the children have no glass 
bottles with their lunch and no fizzy drinks. 
 
If time allows, and weather dependent, I hope to take the children onto the park for some free time so 
please can all children wear sensible shoes.  
 

You can pay and grant parental permission for the visit using the school shop on Parentmail PMX 
alternatively fill in the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate money.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Taylor 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
West Park Museum Trip  
 
I would like my child to go to West Park Museum and I enclose £13.35 to cover the cost of the trip. 
 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s name: ____________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s signature:__________________________________ 
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